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February 17, 2021 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject: Waste Management – North Sound and Waste Management - Marysville, divisions of Waste

 

Management of Washington, Inc.(G-237); Tariff #19 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed, please find revised pages 2 and 25 to the above-referenced tariff. The purpose of this filing is to 
clarify the applicability of the occasional extra charges to include recyclable materials. Currently the tariff is 
silent to the applicability of the occasional extras for recycling materials. This clarification is necessary to 
avoid customer confusion and most importantly to recognize that the collection of extras of any type 
require additional time and expense to provide the service.   

As this change in the tariff creates a new service rate principally to clarify the applicability of the of the 
occasional extra charges, we are requesting an effective date of April 1, 2021. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-7840. 

Very truly yours, 

Michael A. Weinstein 
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  
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